
Be part of something 
Spectacular and learn 
from some of the best  
in the industry!

We are seeking talented Victorian government school 
students to join the cast and crew of the 2021 Victorian 
State Schools Spectacular.

Are you in a rock band, jazz ensemble or hip-hop dance 
group? Are you a gymnast, acrobat, circus performer, 
puppeteer, rollerskater, cheerleader, beat boxer, BMX or 
scooter trickster?

Students perform on stage and for a TV broadcast, 
or gain hands-on experience behind the scenes in 
technical roles like audio, lighting, film, photography 
or stage management under the guidance of industry 
professionals.

Participation is free!

The Spectacular is scheduled to be performed on Saturday 11 September 
2021 and filmed for a TV broadcast. 

To register for an audition, visit WWW.CVENT.COM/D/57QD9Q

For more information, visit www.education.vic.gov.au/spectacular or 
contact the Department’s Performing Arts Unit on (03) 9415 1700.

      facebook.com/performingartsunit         vicschoolsspec

Are you interested in the performing arts, working in creative industries, 
or simply love to dance, sing or play an instrument? 


